

## MESSAGE FROM DR. MONROE

We had a productive and brief week at BCI!

Just a reminder: We will be sending out weekly newsletters during the first semester. In the second semester, we'll shift to bi-monthly newsletters. Our goal is to provide clear, concise, and helpful communication without overwhelming parents.

Exciting news! Students from Mrs. Collier's former third-grade class were the first to play and officially open EagleLand 2. It was featured on WHIO.

We were also spotlighted multiple times on the district's social media. In Mrs. Wellbraum's music class, students used scarves to move along with music while learning about composer Leroy Anderson.

There were some engaging science lessons as well. Students in Mrs. Bobick's class worked through the scientific method, while those in Miss Tobin's class observed seeds in different conditions. Additionally, Mr. Anderson's social studies class was featured.

Lastly, MAP family reports will be sent home next week.



## IMPORTANT DAYS TO REMEMBER



September 10th - 5th grade Picture Day

September 11th - 4th grade Picture Day

September 12th - 3rd grade Picture Day

September 13th -Teacher Professional Development Day (no students)

Information about the 2025 Fun Run coming soon

October 11th- End of Quarter

October 14th - Teacher Professional Development Day (no students)

October 16th - 7th Annual Pumpkin Auction for Charity 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

October 21st- No School Parent Teacher
Conferences